
Moorland Township 
12416 E. Apple Ave. 

P.O. Box 368 
Ravenna, MI  49451 

(231)853-2015 

 

Snow Removal Bids for 2022-2023 
 

Moorland Township is currently accepting bids for snowplowing for the 2022-2023 season for 
Moorland Township Hall/Moorland Township Fire Station parking lot located at 12416 E. Apple 
Avenue, Ravenna, MI and also for the snowplowing of the Moorland Township Fire 
Department’s three (3) dry hydrants located at:  Goebel and Hall Road, Swanson and Apple 
Avenue, and Corral Drive located in Equestrian Estates. 

 

Requirements will be as follows: 
 

1. Snowplow the parking lot after two (2) inches of snow and/or slush has fallen. 
2. Parking lot must be plowed before 8:30 am Monday-Friday. 
3. Parking area in front of the Fire Department door must be kept clear from snow, 

slush, and ice. 
4. Parking area must be plowed before regular monthly Board Meetings, which are held 

on the second Thursday of each month, before Planning Commission meetings, 
which are held on the first Thursday every month and upon request by an elected 
township official within a reasonable notice of time. 

5. Salt parking area only upon request of the Township Board.  Cost per salting should 
be spelled out separately on bid. 

6. Keep three (3) dry hydrants at the above mentioned locations other than the 
township hall clear from snow, slush or ice for emergency vehicles to access if 
needed for emergency purposes. 

7. Loader and/or equipment hourly rates, should snow need to be moved or removed, 
must be listed separately on bid. 

8. Must provide the township with Proof of Liability Insurance with a minimum of One 
Million Dollars ($1,000,000) coverage and Proof of Workman’s Compensation 
Insurance.  This information MUST accompany the bid. 

 
All interested parties may submit their bid, along with a copy of their Liability and Workman’s 
Compensation Insurance Certificates, no later than 9:00 a.m. Thursday, October 13, 2022 to: 
 

Moorland Township 
Attn:  Moorland Township Clerk 

PO Box 368 
Ravenna, MI  49451 

 
The Moorland Township Board will review all bids received at its regular meeting on October 13, 
2022. 
 
Moorland Township reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all bids submitted. 
 
Posted:  9/12/22 



 
 
Newspaper Posting -  
 
Moorland Township is currently accepting bids for snowplowing for the 2022-2023 season for 
Moorland Township Hall/Moorland Township Fire Station parking lot located at 12416 E. Apple 
Avenue, Ravenna, MI and also for the snowplowing of the Moorland Township Fire 
Department’s three (3) dry hydrants. All interested parties must submit their bid no later than 
9:00 a.m., Thursday, October 13, 2022. Details are posted on www.moorlandtwp.com. 
 
Posted: 9/12/22 
Publish:  9/15/22  


